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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

National Traffic Safety Institute (NTSI) awarded Federal 
Highway Administration Department of Transportation 
contract to develop Construction Zone Safety Class 
 
TUCSON, Arizona  
December 13, 2006 
 
The National Traffic Safety Institute (NTSI) awarded DOT contract to develop 
and teach construction zone safety classes.  NTSI plans to offer these classes 
throughout the country starting the 2nd quarter in 2007.  Paul Hallums, President 
of NTSI, states “We are extremely honored to be recognized by the federal 
government for our work.  These courses will promote safety in construction work 
zones, save lives, and reduce the number of work zone incidents.” 
 
The DOT contract is the second federal contract NTSI received in 2006.  The first    
contract was awarded by the Installation Management Agency (IMA) to 
develop curriculum for the Army Traffic Safety Training Program in the spring of 
2006.  Since that time, NTSI has developed 5 traffic safety courses, including an 
on-line version, as well as a promotional video distributed to army installations all 
over the world. As of the date of this press release, the USACRC has reported a 
significant decrease in the number of traffic accidents. 
 


